
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 23, 2017 
 

This Week… 
    This week we will be continue 

blending sounds to make words. 

We are writing ‘How To’ stories 

during Writers’ Workshop.  Don’t 

forget to check your SeeSaw 

Journal to see what your child is doing in 

Kindergarten.   In Math we are working on 

subtraction and addition.  

 

 

Coming Up…   

    Jan. 27
th

-100
th

 Day of School 
        Feb. 13th-Progress Reports Go Home 

               Feb. 14th-Valentine’s Day Party 
               Feb. 17

th
-No School 

               Feb. 20th-No School 

 

Sight Words 
Thank you for working so hard 
on sight words at home. (I am 
testing again Friday, Feb. 3rd)   

 
 Students should be able to read Lists 

1-4 by Christmas Break. 
 

 Students will be allowed to move on to 
1st grade words when they can read 
all 80 words (Lists 1-8) in random 
order. 

PE & Music 

Our PE and music schedule will switch back this 9 weeks.  

We will have PE on Tuesday and Thursday.  We will have 

music on M, W, and Friday. 

 

It’s Cold Outside…. 

Please put your child’s name in all 

coats, mittens, hats, scarves, etc.  

When items are found, we always 

look for a name first.   

 

SNACK 

We are finally running low on 

snack.  Please send in a snack 

for our class to share.  We have 19 students.  

(We are also running low on zip-lock baggies. 

Snack size bags would be helpful.  Thanks)   

 

 

 

 

 

Scan the code to watch a fun 

Pirate subtraction video 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


